
Number Sacks 

Archibald First School 
are hosting 

 Number Sacks 

 Starting 

  Monday 22nd April 2013 

9am-11am 

This is a fun  4 week course for parents/ carers with children in 

Nursery or  Reception. 

Free crèche places are available 
To reserve a place please return the attached slip to the School 

Office by Wednesday 17th April 2013 

………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like to take part in Number Sacks 

Name …………………………………….. 

Contact details ………………………………… 

I will/will not require a crèche place 


